
From: Robert Milner
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Fwd: Aquind interconnector
Date: 17 July 2024 21:01:23

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Robert Milner <
Date: 14 June 2023 at 11:57:42 BST
To: langleyviola1@hotmail.com
Subject: Fwd: Aquind interconnector

﻿
Just sent this off to the planning inspectorate.
Short and to the point I hope.
Best wishes
Rob

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Robert Milner 
Date: Wed, 14 Jun 2023 at 11:51
Subject: Aquind interconnector
To: <aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

This is the umpteenth time I am writing to express my opposition to this
unnecessary and destructive project.
It will be of no benefit to the people of Portsmouth and surrounding areas and
will reek havoc on the environment.
Please stop this travesty of an idea now.
Please STOP Aquind.
Yours sincerely
Robert Milner
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